
Speeding 

The board cannot stress this enough— 

The speed limit is 20 MPH. 

We continue to get numerous complaints of speed-

ing, however unless you provide us with the make, 

model and license plate and the day and time you 

witnessed the occurrence it is difficult for us to ad-

dress the problem with those  who are violating the 

posted speed limit. 
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The dumpster will be here on October 4th.  
It will be on site until it is full.  Please re-
member that no mattresses, electronics, ap-
pliances or hazardous waste can be put into 
the dumpster.   



Please remember to 

contact All American Waste 

before throwing out bulky 

items: 

(800) 826-7952  

Windsor Locks, CT 

 

http://
woodlandswindsorlocks.com/  

Board of Directors meeting schedule is available 
on our website:: http://
woodlandswindsorlocks.com/  
 
If you plan on attending, please let Mark know. 
 
 
Board of Directors elections will be held in  
December.  If you are interested, consider  
running for a board position.  

During the weeks of October 14-18 and 21-25, in-
cluding Columbus Day, Clean Machine Powerwash 
will be power washing all of the Woodlands build-
ings, garages and mail huts. Please be sure to close 
all windows and doors during daytime hours. 

We are still receiving complaints of homeowners 
and renters using the visitor parking spaces as their 
own private parking. These are specific areas for 
visitor parking, whether it is a visitor from out of 
town or visitors providing service (landscape, handy 
work, cleaning). These spaces must be kept availa-
ble for visitors.  Please follow the rules and be cour-
teous to all unit owners.  

All of the Dove Court walkways will 

be completely replaced this year. 

Please try to avoid parking near 

these walkways to give access to the 

workers and machinery when the 

work is in progress. 

Gutter Cleaning is slated for the fall, 

however will not be done until most 

or all of the leaves are down.  Please 

be patient they will be cleaned prior 

to the  first snow fall. 


